
Thank you all who have sent in their reports and are working on 
the Young American Creative Patriotic Art contest and the              
3 -Dimensional Patriotic Art Contest. The deadline for those is 
March 31. We have great aspiring artists that have such great       
talent.  
 
The work we need to do is to get them to enter these contests. 
 
These forms should have been given out already, now is the time to 
check in and remind them of the deadline or even pick up  the 
work they have done. 

 

I remind you,, ,please take pictures of their work to have on  
record . 
 
Mo Sedelow 
State Scholarship Chairperson 

 


